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Friday 8th November 2019 “At the going down of the sun and in the morning; we will remember them.” Laurence Binyon  

Dear Parents, 

Remembrance has been our theme this week.  Canon Imogen Nay visited us for wor-

ship on Wednesday and looked at memory and what we remember from our earliest 

days. Today saw our Remembrance act of worship led by the children, including the 

two-minute silence as a mark of respect. Next week we will have worship led by 

Class 7 on Friday continuing the theme. 

This week 29 children went to sing in the Royal Albert Hall as part of the Barnardo’s 

Concert; an exciting experience as we found ourselves at the front of the stage. 

Thanks are due to Miss Adams for teaching children the songs and joining them to 

sing and Mr Crane who has helped on our London big venue trips over some years now. 

There have bene extra meetings this week as we become familiar with the changes to the Ofsted criteria and schedule. 

Governors have been in on visits as well as the Resources meeting as we plan to keep moving the school forward in all are-

as. Sports events have continued whatever the weather, well done to our teams this week! 

The Polar Explorer event has made today a great learning day for Key Stage 1 and next week, the whole school is engaged 

in Anti-bullying Week culminating in Friendship Day and our “Owl” curriculum  learning theme next Friday. 

We look forward to seeing all parents on their Parents’ Evening Appointments on Wednesday and Thursday, with the addi-

tions of our Art Exhibition when you child’s art will be on display professionally framed for you to purchase if you so wish. 

The school will receive a small amount of profit; approximately £1 per picture to support further projects. There will also be 

an information on Reading on screen during the evenings. 

How ever you “remember” this weekend, I wish you one of happy memories! 

 

L Wiskin 

Headteacher Message 

Diary Dates  

To Access Our Online Calendar Click Here 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
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On Tuesday, Miss Green and Miss Catley and I took eight children from Year 1  to Chelmsford 
Sports and Athletic centre for Teddy ‘Lympics. 

The children were very excited and the competition started with the opening ceremony parade 
where all schools walked around waving their teddy masks to The Bare Necessities from The Jun-
gle Book. 

Throughout the morning, the pupils took part in a range of mini-events involving running, throw-
ing, jumping and balancing and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. At the end of each event, they 
were able to decorate their masks which they could keep as a memento.  

The team of Daniel, Elliott, Annabel, Ella, Isabella, Sophia, George and Joshua had a fabulous 
morning and finished in 12th place.  

Cross Country   

Teddy ‘Lympics 

Football League  

The school football team travelled to Chancellor Park on Tuesday night for a league fixture, hoping to avenge last year's semi-
final defeat. 

With three players making their debuts, the team raced into a 3-1 lead at half-time through goals by Alex, Aiden and Jacob. 

Chancellor Park hit back after the break and made it 3-3 before Max gave us the lead again, only for the game to finish a 4-4 
draw. 

 "I thought it was a tough game but thankfully we got a draw out of it," said captain Nana.  

"I'm really happy for Aiden and Max, who got their first goals for the team. 

The rest of the team were Adam, Jake J and Rosie, who also made her debut with the boys. 

The cross-country team produced excellent results in blustery conditions in the Pope and Smith League at Chelmer Park on 
Thursday. 

Jacob won the Year 5 boys race and was followed by Aiden (22nd), Bertie (33rd) and Joseph (56th), while Rosie (10th) led 
home the Year 5 girls team of Amy (14th), Annabelle (50th) 
and Evie (51st). 

The Year 6 girls team scored a fantastic total of 68 points 
thanks to Olive (5th), Katie (12th), Leah (25th), Lottie (26th), 
Bella (35th) and Tabitha (49th). Jake (9th) was first Year 6 boy 
followed by Nana (56th), Alex (80th) and George (94th).  

Jacob said, "I just tried to tuck in behind the person in front 
and get them at the end. I was tired but could still walk 
around at the finish." 

Lottie added: "I thought we all worked well together as a 
team and the whole afternoon was tremendous fun." 



Full Menu List Click Here 

LUNCH CHOICE FOR WEEK BEGINNING 11th November 2019  
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Autumn Events 

Christmas Bazaar – 30th November 

PTA NEWS 

The 100 Club is like a lottery for the school community. It’s a way of giving to the PTA but having the chance of 
winning some money back too!! Fill in a form and hand in, along with £20, to the school office, before October 
Half Term. You will then be allocated a ball that goes into the 10 monthly draws (Sept - June). In each draw one 
ball each wins £25, £15 or £10 plus at Christmas there is an extra £100 draw. 

100 Club 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
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PTA NEWS 
The PTA are pleased to let you know that we can offer Adventure Wonder-
land tickets at Adventure Island for this Christmas.  The cost is £27 per ticket 
(That admits one Child and one Adult) instead of the online cost of £40 and 
‘on the day’ price of £50.  There are limited vouchers available at the office 
now, another order will be made during half term therefore if you would like 
to take advantage and the vouchers we have are gone, please leave your 
name, child’s class and payment at the office and they will be available to 
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Community News 


